Allison Kimball

From: Darryl Piercy

Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 2:41 PM
To: Anne Watanabe

Cc: Allison Kimball; Mike Elkins
Subject: RE: [Fwd: Duke Short Plat & SEPA]
Anne,

Processing of the above referenced short plat will begin immediately. SEPA will not be
required in that CDS did not request a SEPA checklist within the 28 day period to
determine the application complete. We apologize for any inconvenience and will expedite
the review. Please contact me should you have any questions.

Darryl Piercy

Director, Community Development Services Kittitas County
509-933-8228

darryl.piercy@co.kittitas.wa.us

————— Original Message-----

From: Anne Watanabe [mailto:annew@inlandnet.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 8:09 AM

To: Neil Caulkins; Darryl Piercy; Allison Kimball; Mike Elkins
Subject: [Fwd: Duke Short Plat & SEPA]

Goodmorning -

I have not received a response about processing my short plat application since I sent my
request letter a week ago. Will you please let me know the status of my application and
who at CDS will be the planner and contact for me in Mike Elkins' absence? I don't
understand why this is taking so long.

Thank you -

Anne Watanabe

———————— Original Message --------

Subject: Duke Short Plat & SEPA

Date: Thu, 27 Mar 2008 10:53:40 -0700

From: Anne Watanabe <amwata@inlandwireless.com>
To: <mike.elkins@co.kittitas.wa.us>

ce: <darryl.piercyeco.kittitas.wa.us>,

<neil.caulkins@co.kittitas.wa.us>, <annew@inlandnet.com>

Goodmorning Mike:

Attached is a letter requesting that CDS issue a Notice of Application for the Duke Short
Plat and that the application be processed without the SEPA requirement as we previously
discussed.

Thank you and please don’ t hesitate to call me this afternoon at 674-5645. I can be
reached at my office next week at 649-5218.

Your prompt attention to this matter is appreciated.

Anne Watanabe





